
EMOTIONAL 
     Synonyms:  temperamental, high-strung, touchy 
      

He is a deeply emotional person who responds on a gut level the 
instant something happens.   

Despite his emotional reaction, he is unlikely to display his inner 
feelings because he maintains a strong level of self-control.  He 
simply clenches his teeth and gets to work with a minimum of fuss, 
regardless of how he feels about the matter. 

A person of strong emotions, she keeps a tight hold on her 
feelings.   

There is no doubt to anyone around you what kind of mood you are in 
because you react to the feelings of the moment. 

Although you are basically an emotional person, you work hard at 
keeping your emotions under control.   

Under pressure your feelings burst out in an explosion of 
fireworks.  And that is usually when someone has crossed you or 
doesn't believe that you are right.   

Your moods can change from moment to moment, going from high to low 
and back up again in a matter of minutes.   

You have a big heart that often overflows with emotion that you 
don't know how to express.   

You have strong feelings and can be swayed by them, but you've 
learned to keep your emotions under control when you have to. 

A man of profound feelings, you recognize your emotions on a very 
deep level, and yet are afraid to acknowledge them.  

Often perplexed and uncomfortable with the intensity of your 
emotions, you try not to let all that lies within your subconscious 
to surface. Instead, you maintain a stalwart attitude--tough and 
brave. 

She has a broad imagination that may cause her to overdo things or 



blow things out of proportion.  She certainly doesn't take things 
lightly. 

Intensely emotional, he sometimes over-compensates by trying too 
hard to control himself. 

She has good resistance to pressure and does not give in easily.   

She may at first react hysterically for a brief moment, but 
collects her wits quickly and gains control over herself. 

His emotions get in the way of his ability to make objective 
judgments. 

Whether the feelings are anger, joy, or lust, it is intensity and 
passion that make you feel alive. 

Disguising your emotions is a way for you to avoid feeling 
vulnerabe, so there are times you will not display your feelings 
openly. 

Highly responsive to stimuli, she finds it extremely difficult to 
impartially remove herself from people, situations, or projects in 
order to make an unbiased decision. 

Coming from a subjective position, this writer will find it 
difficult to distance herself from her own interests. 

Her constant shifts in emotional reactions makes it nearly 
impossible for her to be consistently objective. 


